
 
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Lowestoft Approaches - Stanford Channel –  

South Holm Buoy 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

This notice is to advise Mariners, Port Users and Vessel Operators that the South 

Holm lighted buoy, approx. position 52° 26.700’N, 001° 47.200’E, marking the 

southern extreme of the Holm Sand and southern entrance to the Stanford channel, 

is reported to be damaged which has effected the buoys top mark (as shown below). 

 

Notice will be provided when the buoy has been repaired. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286, if additional 

clarification or information is required. 

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

14 February 2021 

 

Lowestoft | Wales & Short Sea Ports | Associated British Ports| Lowestoft | Station Square | 

Lowestoft | NR32 1BA |  +44 (0) 1502 572286  

 

  

Lowestoft 
No 10  
2021 

  

Notice to Mariners Currently in Force:  
2006 No.5 2007 No.13 2009 No.19 2011 No.7, No.10, No.19 2012 No.3, 2013 No.17, 
No.19, 2015 No.24 2016 No.12 2017 No.5, No.22, No.24, No.32, No.34 2018 No.34, 
2019 No.2, No.18, No.27 2020 No.1, No.5, No.17, No.24, No.26, No.29, No.40, 
No.43, No.44, No.45, No.47, No.50, 2021  No.01, No.8, No.9, No. 10 


